
In response to community concerns, the City of Bellevue Transportation 
Department is working on a project to reduce vehicle speeds on 112th Avenue 
SE near your home (see map). The speed reduction project is part of a wider 
neighborhood project to fill gaps in the sidewalk that leads to the South Bellevue 
light rail station. 

We often make more than one change to a road when we try to reduce speeds. 
The changes to the road will be selected based on design considerations, 
community feedback and available budget. As we start to design this project, 
we’d like to get your feedback.

Take our short survey!
Respond to the short, anonymous survey available at  
bit.ly/112avespeed or by scanning the QR code by January 19, 
2024 to let us know what you think about different options  
to reduce vehicle speeds along this road. If you’d like a 
hard copy of the survey, please reach out via the contact 
information below.

Information: BellevueWA.gov/s-bvue-station-improvements

Contact: John Murphy, Senior Planner 
425-452-6967 | jmurphy@bellevuewa.gov 

TRN-23-4685

South Bellevue Station Neighborhood Improvements Project
Let us know what you think about options to reduce vehicle speeds on 112th Avenue SE

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=3S4tIlWCvUWFl1IUG4L3EzKnabjOMUhGkQ5X_RS-NRRUMVYzOElJRVI2QzFYVzVaR0dRM0tETjZESC4u
https://bellevuewa.gov/city-government/departments/transportation/projects/neighborhood-projects/south-bellevue-station-neighborhood-improvements


Transportation Department
450 110th Avenue NE
P.O. Box 90012
Bellevue, WA 98009-90012

South Bellevue Station  
Neighborhood Improvements Project 

Let us know what you think about options to 
reduce vehicle speeds on 112th Avenue SE
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For alternate formats, interpreters, 
or reasonable modification requests 

please phone at least 48 hours in advance 
425-452-7925 (voice) or email ghagstrom@
bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding 
modifications, contact the City of Bellevue 
ADA, Title VI, and Equal Opportunity Officer 
at ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov.


